
 

 

                         W/C 3rd March 2025 

Dear Parents, 

We had a fantastic time celebrating World Book Day! The children looked wonderful in their 

costumes and pyjamas. Throughout the day, they enjoyed singing a song about books in 

assembly, sharing a story with Reverend Ruth, and taking part in exciting activities such as 

book sharing, writing book reviews of their favourite stories, and even drawing their own 

costumes. 

In R.E., we have been learning about Lent. The children have reflected on things they would 

like to say sorry for, with the hope of making better choices in the future. They also created 

prayer hands as part of our discussions. As we move forward, we will continue learning about 

the story of Easter. 

In Science, we have been observing the changes in weather. The children have noticed signs of 

spring and are thrilled to play outside without coats! Let’s hope this lovely weather continues. 

Next week is Science Week, where we will focus on the themes of change and adaptation. 

Maths  

We have been finishing our work on place value up to 50 and counting in tens. The children 

have enjoyed using base ten blocks to build numbers and find them on number lines. 

English 

We have some fantastic storytellers in our class! Their hot writes (independent stories) were 

incredible—they created exciting stories about two characters meeting, using great sentence 

starters. Many children based their stories on our model text, Monkey See, Monkey Do!  We 

have now moved on to poetry, and the children have amazed us with their colour poems, 

featuring “yellow waddling ducklings” and “red, vibrant, fragrant roses.” 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to another exciting week of learning! 

Have a lovely weekend 

 

, Mrs Morrell. 


